

SHERDLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL

BLAST Newsletter



From the left we have Miss Follin, Mrs Woods, Mrs Gaffney, Mrs Stout & Mrs Brown.





Key Messages & Updates

<u>Gentle Reminder</u>: Could parents/carers please use the allocated BLAST parking spaces in the first instance when dropping off and collecting. This allows staff to be able to park.

<u>Important</u>: A polite reminder of the pick up times for afternoon BLAST:

- Early Pick up: 16:15pm. (A £5 late fee will be charged if pick up time is after 16:20pm.)
- <u>Late Pick Up: 17:30pm.</u>

A late fee will be charged if picked up in between:

- 17:35-17:40pm-£5.
- 17:41-17:50pm-£10
- 17:51-18:00pm-£15
- After 18:00pm-£20.

Please note that this charge is per child.

Summer 1&2 term in BLAST....

Morning BLAST children are enjoying playing with all our toys & games, but especially with the puppets & they are also enjoying drawing their own pictures.

The afternoon BLAST children have been enjoying going outside. Thankfully the weather has been on our side too which has been great! We have been doing lots of crafts outside which they have really enjoyed!







Gentle Reminder: Morning BLAST, the cut off time for your child to have breakfast is 8:20am.

If you have paid for your child to have breakfast could you please arrive before this time.

Reminder of BLAST contact number: **07496080115**



There will no afternoon BLAST provision on the 18th of July.